May 20, 2010 Meeting

South Russell Village Park (Ord.) “Dogs”

Bicycle patrol is back in service. We began our bicycle patrol during the last
week of March, a little earlier this year than last,

Our Speed Sentry radar control sign is back out in the community.

Letter from Dennis Coyne regarding our ability to enforce our ordinances in
Bainbridge Twp. On South Russell Property. David Ondrey will be sending me
a letter that he is OK with Dennis’ latest legal opinion.

We have received a grant for $35,000 for the continuation of the digital 800

radio transition program. We have been told that there are no matching funds
required from South Russell. Waiting to hear further details.

We have received our $8400 from the second Digital 800 radio grant.

New cruiser is finished with both the narrow bandable 400 radio (req end of
2012) and the digital 800 radio, (req end of 2011) and we are still within
budget.

We have begun to have preliminary discussions with Chagrin falls about this
years bicycle rodeo program. We will again be partnering to make this pro-
gram the success it was last year.

Sgt. Cardaman is working with Officer Safinovitz, to begin talking through the
Safety Town Program for 2010. Their first meeting was on April 3rd. The pro-
gram will be very similar to that of last year.

Parking on Manorbrook because of paving. Tow / No Cite / Yes

I have spoken with both Chief Brosius and Chief Kostura. The GPS tracking
will not be mandatory.

DiStefano case, Pre-Trial 10A May 28th.
Paw Paw domestic / disorderly dismissed.

Burton may borrow our Speed Sentry



